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Subject: Information: Fellowship programs of Rajya Anand Sansthan, Anand Vibhag, Govt. of M.P -
Regarding 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 
  
We are happy to inform you that Rajya Anand Sansthan (RAS) is an institution set up by the 
Government of Madhya Pradesh under the Department of Happiness(Anand Vibhag). RAS organizes a 
number of programs to instill in the citizens of the state, the ability to live a joyful life, develop a 
positive attitude in their respective areas of work and in the process, energize their lives with 
Happiness. 
 
Our endeavor is to establish the relevance of happiness in our daily life to strengthen our potential to 
perform and enhance the productivity at home, society and work places. At the same time, an 
important objective of the Institute is to act as a Knowledge Resource Centre. In order to encourage 
and promote the research work in the area of Happiness and wellbeing in various educational and 
research institutions, RAS has developed the Anand Research Project, Anand Research Fellowship and 
Anand Doctoral Fellowship under which fellowships are offered as research activities. 
 
Detailed information about the program objectives, grant, eligibility criteria and selection 
procedure in the above programs is available on our website: www.anandsanthanmp.in "Main 
Programs" tab - "Research and Fellowships". 
 
Applications for the above research programs can be submitted only through online mode through 
the RAS official website. Last date of submission of applications is July 31st, 2022. 
  
In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among 
all the faculty members, Students, staff & others so they can take the benefits from this Fellowship 
Program. 
  
PFA:-https://drive.google.com/file/d/16B3RPLfEycERyXhK2nmA0laBxaOGex-t/view?usp=sharing  
PFA:-https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GtiS9FCNhiKc4d73eQV67JSYKVtgNMUD/view?usp=sharing  
 
Best regards, 
Manoj Singh 
Assistant Director (eGovernance), 
All India Council for Technical Education, 
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 
Ph 011-29581330 
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